
From: Mark Godden  
Sent: Friday, 3 July 2015 5:33 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Cc: Mark Godden 
Subject: Fit for the Future Proposals: City of Sydney 
 
Hi 
 
I support the Sydney City Council remaining in its present form. It has a long history of responsible 
management and fiscal responsibility. 
 
Regards 
 
Mark Godden 
 


